
Company: Harbor Street Limited Partnership 
ATTN: Joseph Falzone 
7B Emery Lane  
Stratham NH 03885 
 
Project/Site: Village Place Subdivision 
Route 9  
Barrington NH 03825 
 
Permit Tracking Number: NHR12A705 
 
This email acknowledges that a complete Notice of Intent (NOI) form seeking coverage under
EPA's Construction General Permit (CGP) is now active. Your NOI was completed and submitted
on Thursday, January 17, 2013. Coverage under this permit began at the conclusion of your 14
day waiting period on Thursday, January 31, 2013, unless otherwise notified by EPA.  
 
For tracking purposes, the following number has been assigned to your NOI form:NHR12A705.
Attached to this email, you will find an electronic copy of your completed NOI which should be
posted at your site.  
 
As stated above, this email acknowledges receipt of a complete NOI. However, it is not an EPA
determination of the validity of the information you provided. Your eligibility for coverage under this
permit is based on the validity of the certification you provided. Your electronic signature on this
form certifies that you have read, understood, and are implementing all of the applicable
requirements. An important aspect of this certification requires that you have correctly determined
whether you are eligible for coverage under this permit.  
 
As you know, the CGP requires you to have developed a Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan
(SWPPP) prior to submitting your NOI. The CGP also includes specific requirements for erosion
and sediment control, stabilization, pollution prevention, inspections, corrective actions, and staff
training. You must also comply with any additional location-specific requirements applicable to
your state or tribal area as described in the CGP. Note that a copy of the CGP must be kept with
your SWPPP. An electronic copy of the CGP and additional guidance materials can be viewed and
downloaded at: http://www.epa.gov/npdes/stormwater  
 
If you have general questions regarding the stormwater program or your responsibilities under the
CGP, please call your region contact. Regional contact email and phone number can be found at:  
http://cfpub.epa.gov/npdes/contacts.cfm 
If you have questions about your NOI form, please call the EPA NOI Processing Center at 1-866-
352-7755 (toll free) or send an inquiry via the online form at: 
http://cfpub.epa.gov/npdes/noicontact.cfm  
 
If you have difficulty accessing CDX, please contact the CDX Help Desk at: (888) 890-1995.  
 
You can return to the eNOI system using the following link at any time
https://cdx.epa.gov/SSL/cdx/login.asp.  
 



EPA NOI Processing Center  
Operated by Avanti Corporation  
1200 Pennsylvania Ave., NW  
Mail Code: 4203M  
Washington, DC 20460  
1-866-352-7755 


